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Parents Parking Lot








The PTO would like to thank all of the parents that came out to the Family Extravaganza.  It was good to meet each and every one of you. 





Thank you


Mr. Adger, PTO President





PTO updates





The PTO meeting scheduled for Friday October 9th, has been re-scheduled to October 13th, from 5:30-6:30. 








Volunteering





Parents if you have time to volunteer, please advise Mr. Adger the PTO president at the next PTO meeting.  Any and all help will be accepted.




















 








Parents


News you can use.








Homecoming


The Homecoming dance tickets are on sale now thru October 9th.  The cost for the ticket is $30.


The Homecoming dance will be held at the Ballpark Hilton, from 7-11PM


The Homecoming football tickets are now on sale at the school for $2.00 vs Roosevelt











Upcoming Events 





A representative from (M.A.D.D) will be at our November PTO meeting to provide parents will helpful information about teens and drinking and driving.
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